
The Bonham Middle School interview committee consisting of Tiffany Smith, Misty Andersen, Alisa 
Stewart, Michelle Rider, Andrea Collier, Meredith Cole, Heidi Ortiz, Karen Batson, Jennifer Gregg, Anitra 
Ball, Renota Rogers and Dr. Donna Ward interviewed six candidates for the position of Principal of 
Bonham Middle School on April 10, 2023, and recommended the top three candidates to interview with 
the senior leadership team. The SLT interviewed the top three candidates on April 13, 2023, and 
selected Mr. Michael Hobbs as the lone finalist for the position.  

Mr. Hobbs graduated from Texas A&M University in 2008 with a Bachelor of Science in Animal Science, 
and from Lamar University in 2016 with a Master of Education in Leadership. Mr. Hobbs served as a 
Physics and Chemistry teacher and coach in College Station, and he served as the head baseball coach at 
Lexington High School in Lexington ISD, where he led his team to become the 2017 Baseball 3A Bi-
District Finalist. He is currently in his 5th year as the assistant principal at Bonham Middle School. 

Mr. Hobbs has been married to his wife, Amy, for four years. They have two young boys, Parker who is 3 
years old and Nathan who is 2.  

Mr. Hobbs is excited to assume the role of Principal at Bonham Middle School and continue the work 
that has brought the campus into a class of excellence. He plans to continue building on those successes 
by fostering relationships between students, staff, families and community members. He exemplifies the 
motto that Bonham lives by, which is “Hard work pays off!” 
 
It is with great pleasure that the interview committee recommend Mr. Michael Hobbs to the board of 
trustees for approval for the position of Principal at Bonham Middle School on May 8, 2023. 
 


